
 
 

 

 

*Reminder- take time to review your group’s agreement whenever you have a new student, or your 

group needs a redirect/refocus. 

Week 4  

Leader note: This gathering will have a shortened group time. Take a few minutes to chat and then spend 

the rest of the time playing games and having fun together.  

 

What is your favorite Christmas cookie?  

 

Do you have a favorite Christmas movie?  

 

Spend the rest of the gathering playing games as a group (any board or table game at your location). 

This allows for some additional fun time and can help new students build relationships with other 

students.  

 

Remember to invite students to come back next week (the 1st weekend in January) for our Dude Perfect 

weekend! Sometimes new students need to be reminded that they are welcome to come back. 

 

 


